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12th December 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

PANTOMIME AT BRIGHOUSE HIGH SCHOOL 
 
We have been offered the opportunity for some of our children to attend the Brighouse 
Theatre Group production of Aladdin & Jasmine’s Genie-us Adventure for the reduced price 
of only £4.00! The performance takes place at Brighouse High School on Wednesday 18th 
January. 
 
Tickets are available to Year 5 and 6 students only due to the late finish. Places are 
limited so names will be drawn at random if we exceed the ticket limit. 
 
Children will need to be dropped off at Brighouse High School, Finkil Street at 7pm prompt 
and collected at 9.45pm. They will be supervised by members of school staff during the 
performance. Ticket price includes a drink and sweets for each child during the interval. 
 
If you would like your child to attend, please complete and return the permission slip below 
by Thursday 15th December. We will let you know via text, after Christmas, if your child 
has a place or not. Payment will be requested after confirmation of place. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mrs A Jocelyn  
Head of School 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
 

PANTOMIME AT BRIGHOUSE HIGH SCHOOL 
 
Child’s Name………………………………………………………… Class …………………… 
 

 I would like my child to attend the pantomime on Wednesday 18th January 2023 at 
Brighouse High School. 
 

 I understand that I must drop off and collect my child promptly at 7pm and 9.45pm. 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………………………..   Date ……………………… 


